From: gbirne @cpt.state.ma.us (Gregory Birne)
Date: Tue Jun 04, 2002 09:54:12 AM US/Eastern
To: <Radcormp @attbi.com>

Subject: Bullding Pride

Reply-To: <gbirne@cpl.state.ma.us>

Nancy: the Director forwarded your emall to me for response.

Yes, from our perspactive it would be appropriate for you to use a letter to
amend the original statement of purpose. The letter should indicate that
the committee was organized to support both the design phase and the
renovation phase of the same project. As noted In the opinion, the
committee must dissolve after the ballot question on the project itself.

Please call me if you have any questions,

Gregory Birne
General Counset
Office of Campaign and Political Finance
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